

Name: _____

Date: _____

MID-TERM - PET 2021

LISTENING

1. For each question, you will hear a short recording. Choose the correct answer. (Drive> EXAMS 2021 > MIDTERMS 2021 > AUDIOS MIDTERMS 2021 > AUDIOS PET EXAM > TRACK 1) (_____/14 marks)

1 What did the man do at the sports centre yesterday?



A ☐



B ☐



C ☐

2 Which sport does the woman compete in?



A ☐



B ☐



C ☐

3 Where will the friends go running this evening?



A ☐



B ☐



C ☐

4 Which winter sport was Max good at when he was young?



A ☐



B ☐



C ☐

5 What did the girl lose?



A ☐



B ☐



C ☐

6 Which sports instructor is the man going to meet today?



A ☐



B ☐



C ☐

7 What will open at the sports centre soon?



A ☐



B ☐



C ☐



Name: _____

Date: _____

2. For each question, write the correct answer in the gap. Write one or two words or a number or a date or a time.

You will hear a film review programme on the radio. (Drive > EXAMS 2021 > MIDTERMS 2021 > AUDIOS MIDTERMS 2021 > AUDIOS PET EXAM > TRACK 2) (_____/12 marks)

The Film Review Programme

This week's reviews

The film *Jungle Fever* is a (1) _____ about a family of tigers.

Actor Steve Wills plays a (2) _____ in his new film, *Call It*.

Swim! is about a man who wants to swim in a local (3) _____.

Competition for listeners

Listeners can enter an online quiz at www. (4) _____ .co.uk.

Winners will receive (5) _____ tickets.

Entries must be received on (6) _____ by 2 p.m.

READING

1. Read the text and the questions below. For each question, choose the correct answer. (_____/10 marks)

A hotel under the sea

Want to sleep under the sea? The company Planet Ocean has plans for an exciting underwater hotel, which they hope to build in locations all over the world.

The hotel won't be large, with only 12 guest rooms, plus a restaurant. Guests will get to the hotel in a lift – so no diving or getting wet! The hotel will float 10 metres under the ocean, although it will be attached to the sea bed to prevent it from moving too far. Because it won't be very deep under the water, the sun will shine down and provide light. Guests will get great close-up views of the fish and other sea creatures, which won't be bothered by the hotel and so won't make any effort to avoid it.

The hotel's design, with clear plastic walls, means guests will be able to see the sea and all the creatures that live there around, above and below them in their rooms. They will almost get the feeling that they are swimming in the ocean. The luxury rooms will have a shower, TV and even the internet. The restaurant will serve high-

quality meals. As you might expect, Planet Ocean want to encourage people to eat less fish, so guests won't find any on the menu. What's more surprising is that the atmosphere will be silent, so guests will have to imagine the sound of the ocean around them.

The hotel won't be cheap to build and it won't be cheap to stay in. But the designers are especially proud of the fact that it will be environmentally friendly. It will use electricity, of course, but it will produce its own, and won't disturb ocean life at all. In fact, the designers hope some sea creatures will build their homes on parts of the building, which will bring real benefits to the underwater world.

Planet Ocean's future designs include a moving hotel. It perhaps sounds like this will work in the same way as a cruise ship, but this is not the case. In fact, rather than moving between continents and countries, it will stay within a single country's waters, but only occasionally change positions around its coast.

Name: _____

Date: _____

- 1 What do we learn about the hotel?
A Guests will have to swim down to get to it.
B Its lights will shine into the sea so guests can see the fish.
C It will only have a small number of rooms.
D Fish and other sea creatures will be scared of it.
- 2 What might guests find strange about staying at the hotel?
A swimming from their rooms into the ocean
B having ocean life in their room
C enjoying a meal of freshly caught fish
D being unable to hear the ocean
- 3 What is the best thing about the hotel, according to the designers?
A It won't cost much to build.
B It won't use much electricity.
C It won't cause any damage to the environment.
D Fish and other sea creatures won't come very close to it.
- 4 Planet Ocean's moving hotel will
A rarely move from one site to another.
B travel between various countries.
C be similar to a type of cruise ship.
D remain close to the coast of each continent.

- 5 What might a guest in this hotel say?

A

It's very expensive, but the facilities are quite basic and the windows are too small to see outside.

B

It's great to stay in such a beautiful hotel that is also good for the planet.

C

Seeing the fish up close is amazing, but it's a shame that the hotel disturbs sea life.

D

It's a great idea, and I love the fact that it can move around and travel to different locations.

Name: _____

Date: _____

2. For each question, choose the correct answer. (_____/12 marks)

Travelling in the Glasgow area

The city of Glasgow has a modern underground rail network and plenty of buses and trains. It also has a few other forms of transport. The ferry (1) across the river Clyde between Yoker and Renfrew is popular with tourists. There has been a ferry here for around 500 years. The (2) takes about half an hour and it's an interesting way to see this part of the city. For a longer boat ride, you could try one of the cruises on the Clyde. The cruises (3) at the Riverside Museum and sail down the river past some interesting historical parts of the city. If you (4) trying something more adventurous, you could travel to the island of Mull on a seaplane. The (5) are quite expensive, but it's an experience you won't forget. Or why not try a helicopter flight? It's not cheap, but you get an amazing (6) of the city.

- | | | | |
|-------------|------------|-------------|------------|
| 1 A service | B delivery | C support | D approach |
| 2 A trip | B travel | C transport | D route |
| 3 A leave | B depart | C start | D open |
| 4 A fancy | B want | C hope | D plan |
| 5 A costs | B fees | C fares | D charges |
| 6 A scene | B scenery | C landscape | D view |

Name: _____

Date: _____

WRITING

Read this email from your English-speaking friend Blake and the notes you have made.

● ● ●

From: Blake

Subject: New shopping centre

Hi!

Do you remember we talked about going to that new shopping centre? Well, my brother says he'll take us there this weekend if we want.

Great! My brother can go on either day, so which day is better for you?

Suggest It's actually my brother's birthday soon, so I'd like to buy him present while we're there - what do you think I should get him?

There's a cinema very near the shopping centre and ice skating too. We could do one of those after we've finished shopping. Which would you prefer?

See you soon

Blake

[Reply](#) [Forward](#)

Say which day

Explain to Blake

Write your email to Blake using all the notes in about 100 words. (_____/100 points)

